From: owner-ndsu-sbare@listserv.nodak.edu on behalf of M. Allen Schultz <mallen@nemont.net>

Sent: Wednesday, December 4, 2019 6:30 PM
To: ndsu.sbare@ndsu.edu; Lardy, Gregory
Subject: SBARE Stakeholder Input and more
Hello:

The recent national warning about a shortage of French Fries =
Lots of people seem to like sweet potato fries.

Along that line - how much testing has been done for the potential of Sugar Beet Fries.
The beets might be similar enough to both potatoes and sweet potatoes to hold together.

Nearby Williston in the town of Trenton, and over in Sidney, MT they might have a crop that could
help.
It seems they can harvest in the late rain mud when other cannot, and pile them until frost.

Thank you,
Al



